
Town of Hammond 
Board Meeting Minutes 

July 10, 2023 
 
The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, June 12, 2023, at the Hammond 
Town Hall at 1816 County Road E. 
 
Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 
 
The agenda was approved motion by Aune/Anderson second. 
 
The bills and payments were approved; motion by Wynveen/Anderson second. 
 
Minutes from June 12, 2023 regular meeting were approved: motion by Aune/Anderson second. 
 
Treasures report from June 2023 was approved: motion by Aune/Anderson second. 
$2,900.15 Interest on checking 
$66.96 Interest on savings 
$714,372.82 Check Book balance 
$428,176.47 Savings balance 
$5,696.90 Park fund 
$13,611.43 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills 
$2,201.12 Impact Fee Account 
 
Recycle Report: All Good.  
 
Planning Commission; No meeting 
 
Agenda:  
Troy Jensen – 4 lot CSM was approved; motion by Anderson/Aune second. 
Town hall addition: Tabled - Lots of discussion, looked at a new drawing with the addition being extended out 
approximately 6 feet. Asking Lindus to do another quote. 
 
Roads:  
170th is done, next year the plan is to do 110th between 160th and 170th.  Trees will need to be removed. 
Spraying for noxious weeds – Paul will get a quote from the county. 
Paul received a quote from the county for cutting trees in the ROW; $1400 a day for the 1 arm. 
The plan is to cut ¼ of the town per year, develop a 4-year program, more information to come. 
County is continuing to spray patch and fog.  
 
Lindsay Olson was present to share information on the ball fields.  The received a quote for the dirt work that needs to be 
done on both fields, the cost will be between $13K and $15K.  They do have the funds to do this work.  She also talked 
about possibly adding bleachers at both fields as well as dug outs.  Asking the Town if we were interested in helping with 
the costs of these projects.  The board asked her for a copy of the Associations insurance. 
 
Chairman: no report 
 
 
Next meeting scheduled for August 14th, 2023. 
Being no other business, the meeting was adjourned, motion by Anderson/ Miller second. 
 
Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins 


